Welcome to Eastgate SDA Church!
A message from Pastor Eric Sayler

Scripture has had a huge impact on our society. This impact is larger than most people

recognize.

Turns of phrase that are a part of everyday life go unnoticed by many, here are a few:
Blind leading the blind (Mt 15), skin of your teeth (Job 19:20), drop in the bucket (Is 40:15), fly

in the ointment (Ecclesiastes 10:1), skin and bones (Job 19:19, 20), and a wolf in sheep’s
clothing (Mt 7:15) to name just a few.

One phrase that is often used is “Writing on the Wall.” This phrase comes from Daniel
chapter five, which we will be studying this Sabbath. It is used to describe something as plain,

obvious, clear, unmistakable, and unambiguous.

The problem with this usage, however, was that in Daniel’s story the Writing on the Wall

was anything but plain. Its meaning was confusing, concerning, and hidden.

Join us this Sabbath in person or online as we explore this story and see what God might

be saying through it.
See you Sabbath!
~Pastor Eric

This Weekend: 11:30am August 8, Pastor Eric Sayler continues the Series on the Book of

Daniel. Daniel Chapter ~~ 5:5, “Writing on the Wall”
Join together in the church’s backyard. Video to be posted on the internet options
sometime Sabbath late afternoon or Sunday.
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August 8, Sabbath

August 10, Monday:
Monday Evening:

August 11, Tuesday:

August 12, Wednesday:
August 13, Thursday:

August 14, Friday
August 15, Sabbath:

Sunset ~ 8:12pm

7:00am Zoom Prayer Meeting

7:00pm Hope Group on Zoom

6:30pm Church Board Meeting

7:00pm Young Adult Zoom bible study - Romans
7:00am Zoom Prayer Meeting

7:00pm Youth Zoom Prayer Meeting

6:30pm Zoom Prayer Meeting

Sunset ~ 8:02pm

9:30am The Word Zoom Sabbath School
10:00am Juniors/Youth Zoom Sabbath School
10:00am Young Adult Couch Church - Zoom

Eastgate SDA Backyard Church ~ 11:30am Church — Pastor Eric Sayler

Eastgate Church News & Events

To View Previously Recorded Sermons:

To find previously recorded sermons and messages please go to our church website
(www.eastgatesda.org) or on YouTube. This week and last week:

Message for August 8, “Writing on the Wall” Daniel 5:5

Message for August 1, “A Beastly King” Daniel 4:2

YouTube channel or Facebook Also, please subscribe to the church’s YouTube channel.
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Eastgate SDA Church Happenings!!|

Things to Remember Regarding Worship Service at Eastgate on August 8, 2020 at 11:30am

If you plan to attend our service, please remember the following requests:

Please wear a mask. If you do not have one, one will be provided at the church.

Please remember social distancing. Individually and as family units.

Please bring a lawn chair from home to use for the service. If you cannot bring one, a
metal folding chair will be available for your use. When you are done using it, please
return it to the fellowship room but please DO NOT return it to the rack. The rack will be
for sanitized chairs only. Those that have been used will need to be sanitized before
being returned to the rack. The Custodian will take care of this. Thank you.

Please remember that due to social distancing, we ask that only two individuals use the
restroom facilities at a time.

And, as in the rest of our lives we are going to continue social distancing so please keep
your children with you. Thank you!

Worship Service 08-08-2020 11:30am
Gathering Song Praise Team — Young Adult
Community Life Rob Becker
Kids Korner

Children’s Song Praise Team

Children’s Story Rob Becker
Songs of Praise & Worship Praise Team
Prayer Rob Becker
Mission Moment Impact Hope Rene’e Harms
God’s Word Pastor Eric Sayler
Sermon Title: Series on Daniel: Writing on the Wall
Scripture Text: Daniel Chapter 5:5
Song of Response Praise Team
Benediction Rob Becker

Worship Team today

Worship Leader: Rob Becker

Praise Leader: Kim Boyd Team
Pianist: Kevin Waite

Greeters: Jim Hall

Lead Deacon: Dwight Bartlett

Lead Deaconess: Gay Flegel

AV Leader: Bob Daniel and Ryan
Daniel

Offering Schedule for August

Offering this Sabbath 08 Oakwood/Andrews/Loma Linda University
15 Local Church Budget
22 UCC Advance
29 Alaska Conference
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We thank you for supporting your local church budget in addition to the world church?

Financial Report GOAL NEED
Monthly Average to date through: July ~$ 8,690.46 $10,814.00  +/- $2,100.00
Student Aid to date received ~ $11,391.79 $13,200.00 $ 1,808.21
Maintenance Budget for 2020 received ~$ 1,376.27 $14,000.00 $12,623.73

Praise the Lord for members who can and do financially support the local mission of this church!

Our Giving to Date this Current Year

Church Budget 2020 ~
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Are you parents who are wondering how you will be able to put your children in an
Adventist School this fall?

Please consider applying for Student Financial Aid. Applications Forms are available on the
church website or in the lobby of the church. Please complete these applications and get them to
the church office As Soon As Possible as you plan for a new school year. Thank you!

Volunteers Needed to Help Maintain our Church and Grounds
Do you have a couple of hours of time that you could help out at the church? We have String
Trimming, Removal of Grass, Removal of Dead Shrubs, Perimeter Weeding, Brush Trimming
and a variety of things that we could use assistance with. If you can help, please contact the
church office at (509) 529-9933 or office@eastgateadventist.church . Thank you!

Report From Facilities Committee
In January the church had a business meeting where a budget for the current year was proposed
and voted on by the members in attendance that evening. A Church Budget was voted on and
approved. In addition to the Church Budget, a proposal for Maintenance items here at the church
for the 2020 calendar year was presented. Based on the recommendations at the time those in
attendance approved a goal of raising $14,000 to complete several projects throughout the year.
These projects have included:

e A Pump House to protect the irrigation pump and reduce maintenance time required.
A replacement door for the Lawn Mower Storage area {due to vandalism & break-in}
A replacement door for the Garage. {due to vandalism & break-in}
A repair to the large garage roll-up door
Improvements and up-grades to the exterior lighting of the building and parking lot to
improve safety and energy efficiency. {This one is still in process; we hope to be
completed with this one by the end of September.}
Of this $14,000 goal we have received contributions as indicated above. If you can help with
this process, aside from our regular church budget items, your contributions will be used to
maintain a safe and secure facility for use by our church family. Thank you!
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How Can | continue to give my offerings during this unigue time?

Q: What methods are available for giving offerings?

A: 1) You can drop an offering in the offering bag that will be available at church on Sabbath.
A: 2) Online giving is always available no matter where you are. You can go to the church
website; www.eastgatesda.org, select Online Giving and it will automatically take you to
Adventistgiving.org and specifically for Walla Walla Eastgate Adventist Church. Here you will
find a “tithe envelop” which will allow you to designate a portion to all aspects of church
support; Tithe, Local Church Budget Items, Conference/Union Offerings or World Church.
There you will be asked to set up an account. You can determine your method of payment and
make your contribution.

A: 3) You can mail a check to the church office.

A: 4) You can drop by the church office and leave your donations.

No matter what method you choose, as a body of Christ, we will continue to appreciate your
financial support for all of the ministries of the local, conference, union, division and world
church. Thank you for your support.

Offering Appeal for August 8, 2020 ~ World Budget
A portion of today’s offering directly helps Oakwood/Andrews/Loma Linda Universities.

Find your place — faith, friends, future. Serving more than 9,500 students combined, Andrews,
Loma Linda, and Oakwood Universities are specially tasked with preparing future church leaders
for the mission fields of healthcare and pastoral work.

You can tangibly help a student like Vanessa, who chose to attend Loma Linda University
because of its holistic approach to health. To her, health went beyond physical healing. It
included the social, emotional, intellectual, environmental, and spiritual health of her patients.

Or you can help a student like Christian, who was raised Roman Catholic in Ecuador and
decided to leave a career in technology to become a pastor and attend the Seminary at Andrews
University. His friends, family, sponsors, and mentors at Andrews helped him “rekindle the
spark that ignites a commitment toward a true revolution of thought and action.” And he now
wants to “wholeheartedly change this world with Christ and for Christ!”

Please give generously to help make a difference for students like Vanessa and Christian. Your
donations will be helping to develop the future leaders of our churches and communities.

~Marc A. Grundy is Director of Marketing for the Association of Adventist Colleges and
Universities

YouTube Channel for Eastgate SDA Church Communication — Subscribe now!

In this newsletter you will have seen a reference to Pastor Eric creating videos to up-date us and
help to create a sense of community. If you have a gmail account, or a YouTube account, you
can subscribe to the Eastgate Church Channel. YouTube channel or
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpiOESiTONVM7uw9dcRxUHQ

When you find this site, log in with your gmail account and touch the red Subscribe button. It
will not cost you anything and you will easily be able to find the most up-to-date information in
video form. When we get 100 subscribers, we will be able to have a specific name for our
channel instead of all of the letters and numbers. Thank you for your support!

VBS Registration Still Open

You can still take advantage of the North American Division VBS program happening this week.
No preparation is necessary. Simply register at this link.
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/heroes-vbs-live-tickets-103079379198. You will receive
instructions on how to watch this in English or Spanish and where to watch on Facebook or
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YouTube. Your children will thank you! This VVBS event is weekly until August 8. Join with
Alaska's Virtual Camp Meeting "Standing Before Your Throne" July 21-25, 2020

***SPECIAL HOUSING NEED A~S~A~P ***

One of our young families is in need of a 3+ bedroom home which allows children and pets as
soon as possible. The mother brings this request to us as a church family. Does anyone know of
a home for rent or rent-to-purchase?

The family will also need physical assistance when the move time comes. Please contact
Stephanie at 509-540-5244 if you have information that can help them out. Thank you!

SPECIAL CHRISTMAS MUSIC PROGRAM ~ PLANNING AHEAD!

December 12 is when we have our Christmas Brunch Scheduled for this year. Following our
brunch we are planning a Worship Service of Music and Spoken Word.

We are looking for a variety of ALL ages to participate in this service. Children, Parents,
Families, Middle Age, Grandparents ~ if you would like to present a song please communicate
with the church office now. office@eastgateadventist.church. Thank you for helping us plan
ahead. Our prayer is we are able to fill our church sanctuary without any social distancing or
other COVID restrictions. Please pray for that Christmas Gift. Thank you.

SPECIAL MUSIC at Eastgate

Would you like to serve the church in song? Maybe you would be willing to provide a special
music on any given Sabbath? You can either contact the church office or Kim Boyd. He will
once again be leading a team of individuals who will arrange for special music.

EASTGATE SDA ON FACEBOOK Like and follow our page on FB!
https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203

EASTGATE SDA WEBSITE! — https://www.eastgatesda.org
~ Sermon Archives ~ Bulletin Library ~ our weekly e-NewsLetter ~ Events Calendar

Collegiate & Young Adult Class

Tuesday Evening Bible Study

This group is taking special action and measures to minimize the spread of COVID-19 so please
check ahead of time with the phone numbers at the end of this announcement. They will be
meeting on the ZOOM platform, they may be meeting in small groups with cautionary measures.
They are on a study journey through the book of Romans. To join this group and be in the know
of how to meet, call Jason Malik at (541) 282-4264 or Josh Boram (541) 870-4661 or Mary
Castrejon at (360) 349-7126.

Digging Deeper Retreat: Oct 30-Nov 1 @Camp MiVoden — This year’s Digging Deeper
Retreat for young adults and young families in the 20s-40s age group has been rescheduled due
to COVID-19! Mark your calendars for the weekend of Oct 30—Nov 1, 2020. More details to
come as October gets closer! For more information about the retreat visit the website
www.DiggingDeeperRetreat.com

School News

Unite 4 Kids — UCC Day of Fasting and Prayer for our kids and those who serve them
Unite 4 Kids — an Upper Columbia Conference day of fasting and prayer for our kids and those
who serve them — is a day set aside to pray for our teachers, our kids, our schools, and our
Adventurer and Pathfinder clubs. Now, like never before, we need to pray that our schools will
be allowed to open and that they will run safely. We need to pray for our teachers that God will
give them courage, vision, and energy for the school year ahead. We need to pray for our kids,
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that they will know and share Jesus, that they will be able to foster face to face relationships, and
that they can learn in environments free from fear. We need to pray for our clubs, that they can
open, operate safely, and point not only our kids, but hundreds of community kids as well, to a
loving, risen, and returning Savior.

Unite 4 Kids — August 22, 2020

Learn more at https://www.uccsda.org/unite-4-kids-on-august-22

Milton-Stateline Adventist School Letter
Dear MSAS families,

The question of paying for private education if your child can’t attend school in person
has been on the minds of many parents lately. Milton-Stateline Adventist School understands
that choosing to send your child to school requires financial sacrifice on your part. During these
tough times, you may be questioning if continuing to pay tuition is the best use of your money.

Here are a few of the bonuses that MSAS can offer you with distance learning.

Interaction with teachers:

Daily lessons will be planned and taught by teachers. Any additional assignments are
designed for your child to complete on their own, with little to no assistance from the parent or
guardian. In addition to class Zoom meetings, our teachers are available to assist your child one-
on-one via Zoom or phone calls. You can also schedule an appointment to have your child meet
with their teacher face-to-face.

Interaction with classmates:
Social interaction is an important part of learning and while in person contact is best your
child will get to see and interact with their classmates via Zoom and Google Meet.

Advances in technology:

Recent updates to Jupiter Ed (our online grading platform) allow grades to post straight
from Google Classroom, making the site more user friendly for students and their families.
Zoom and Google Meet will also be accessible through Jupiter Ed, giving another layer of
internet protection.

Transition back to the classroom:
Our distance learning program will transition to an onsite learning program in a seamless
fashion, as soon as that option is available.

Supplies available:
All students Pre-8 will be supplied with a computer as needed, in addition to all textbooks
and materials needed to succeed this school year.

Financial support:
We know that COVID-19 has impacted a lot of families financially. Financial aid is
available for anyone who needs it! Talk to the school about how to apply.

The end of last school year was difficult. MSAS was thrown into distance learning with
no warning. We made it through, but not without a few bumps and adjustments along the way.
When school starts again in a few weeks, we are prepared for the challenge! As | mentioned
before, it will be a more robust learning experience. We are here to provide your child with a
great education.

If you have any questions or concerns about this school year, please contact me. MSAS
cares a lot about each of our students and their families. We want to make sure that we are
meeting your needs!
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As you consider your options for education this year, | ask that you prayerfully consider
continuing to support MSAS. We believe in Adventist education and want to see it continue to
thrive.

Sincerely, Jeanne Goodhew

Walla Walla Valley Academy News (second time posting)

Hello Everyone

We are getting closer and closer to the start of another school year, a little less than a
month away. Below you will find some information that you may find useful

Will there be a used uniform sale this year? Yes, Aug 10-13 from 10-4pm. This will last
all week as long as supplies last. We will be limiting the number of people in the clothes area at
a time, so please be patient and be prepared to wait.

Does WWVA still plan to have face to face classes this fall? Yes, our plan along with
Rogers has been approved by both the health department and UCC. It is currently under review
by the board but should be published soon. Some of the highlights include wearing masks, social
distancing and having class outside. The details will be published once all parties have signed
off on it.

Alumni Weekend has been postponed, however, we will continue with the golf
tournament on Oct. 18. Attached you will find a flyer for those that would like to play. If you
know anyone that would be interested in being a company or individual sponsor, please let me
know.

Over the last month a couple volunteers have put together a nonprofit and taken over a
thrift store in Milton Freewater. This Thrift Store will be called "Better Together". The purpose
of the Thrift Store will be to employ student workers and to help raise money for student aid.
The address is 918 S. Main St., Milton Freewater. They will be taking donations starting
Tuesday. The hours of operation will be 10-6. This is not to take away from SonBridge but to
be extra help and service the needs in Milton Freewater. The way it came about it is a blessing
from God.

Here are some dates to keep in mind for the next month:

Aug. 10-13 - Used uniform sale

Aug. 22- Prayer walk

Aug. 24 - First Day of School

Aug. 24- Handshake will take place during the first day of school (no handshaking)
e  Sept. 7 - No School (Labor Day)

Erik Borges: Principal

Walla Walla Valley Academy, 300 SW Academy Way, College Place, WA 99324

(509) 525-1050

Milton-Stateline Adventist School is open for registration for the 2020-2021 school year.
We have openings in Preschool to eighth grade, except for 3rd and 4th which is full (they will
maintain a waiting list for these classrooms). The office is open 9am to noon Monday-Thursday
and other times by appointment. Call 541-938-7131 or email info@miltonstateline.org .

Milton-Stateline Adventist School would like to thank all those who sponsored our students in
this year's "At Home Walk-a-thon". We have not yet reached our goal of $20,000. These much
needed funds help families with tuition costs by going to our financial aid fund and we are
needing to upgrade some of our light fixtures. We now have $11,777 and need $8223 more. It is
not too late to donate! You may go to our website miltonstateline.org and click on the donate tab
at the top of the page. Thank you.
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Adult Sabbath School Crossword Puzzle Key

Adult Sabbath School Crossword
Adult Sabbath School - 3rd Quarter (2020) Puzzle for Lesson 5 of third quarter
Lesson 5, July 15 - 31: "The Holy Spirit helps us share" 2020
For those of you who enjoy working

ATR[E[O[P] ,AJGI,',ZT::LSJ :721 5 crossword puzzles here is the answer
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Walla Walla Valley SDA News

SonBridge Volunteers Needed

Join the volunteer team at SonBridge. We currently need four volunteers willing to share three
hours a week. We have openings in pricing, linens, and floor hosting. Find out more at
www.sonbridge.org/volunteer or (509) 529-3100.

https://www.facebook.com/SonBridge/ Support SonBridge at www.sonbridge.org/give/

Dental Assistant Needed ¢ SonBridge Dental Clinic
SonBridge Dental Clinic is searching for an experienced Dental Assistant for a full-time position.
Please email search@sonbridge.org or call 509-529-5848.

Adventist Community Services Director needed for Milton Church

The Milton Church is searching for a new Adventist Community Services director (person or
couple). Our ACS Thriftstore has served the community of Milton-Freewater, Oregon, for more
than 20 years. It has been a valuable service for the local customers and a wonderful outreach
ministry for our church. We are looking for a committed Seventh-day Adventist person or
couple who would be dedicated to serving our unique multi-cultural community. Please contact:
Gladys Wentland, ACS Oversight Committee chair, Wentgl@msn.com, (509) 386-4838 or the
Milton Church office at churchoffice@miltonadventist.org, (541) 938-3066

Walla Walla Parks & Recreation

Don't forget about August aquatic programming!

The last session of Sea Monkeys begins August 3rd. Registration ends Saturday, August 1st at
midnight.

Swim lessons are adding a fourth session that begins August 17th. Registration opens August
3rd.

There are still spots available in aqua-aerobics classes through August 28th. New classes begin
the week of August 3rd.

Lap swim will add more mid-morning swim times starting August 17th. Lanes become
available seven days in advance for reservation.

Register for Sea Monkeys, swim lessons, and aqua-aerobics here.
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Reserve a lap swim lane here. (City of Walla Walla website)

Please note: Open Swim and leisure pool use may not take place until Phase 3 or higher.

Upper Columbia Conference of SDA News

Save the Date — UCC Fall Women’s Retreat

This year the Women's Fall Retreat is planned for Sabbath, October 24, 2020. Keynote speaker
Kara Johnsson’s topic is “The Table.” The table is the place of mutuality and respect for our
sisters and brothers; the table is the place where we welcome the outsider... and Jesus is at the
table! Guest vocalist Gretal Cromwell will again join us. The main special feature spotlights
“God’s Gift to Optimize Your Immunity” by dietician Jeanne Ekvall and her delightful
daughters. Plan now to attend (virtually) and watch for registration to open by mid-August.

Will You Pray with the UCC Prayer Team!

Now is the time to Pray for our schools as they hope to reopen. Let us pray for our churches to
have wisdom as they determine how to minister to all members. Let us also pray 2 Chronicles
7:14 — If my people who are called by my name will humble themselves and pray and seek my
face and turn from their wicked ways, then | will hear from Heaven and will forgive their sins
and heal their land. As you reread that verse, note that it is saying that "God's People are to 1)
humble themselves, 2) pray, 3) seek forgiveness and 4) turn from their wicket ways. This is us!
This is the antidote for our current crisis. God has the answer and God can help communities
open safely.

The UCC prayer ministry is active and ready to pray for your needs as they come into our
website. When you need someone to stand with you in prayer, this team will pray for you that
day. You may submit your request through the following form, add your phone number and
someone will contact you by phone. www.uccsda.org/#prayer

You Can Still Come to Camp Meeting!

Did you miss this year's camp meeting? Never fear, you can still enjoy all of it at the camp
meeting website. The seminars are outstanding as well as the meetings and afterglow each
evening. Your children will enjoy the half-hour children's program on Thursday - Saturday
nights. Go to www.uccsda.org/campmeeting Let's make this year's camp meeting go viral! It is
all about Search & Rescue and what Jesus accomplished for you in the Garden of Gethsemane.
Or watch all programs on UCC YouTube channel camp meeting playlist.

Praying for Camp MiVoden?

Thank you for your prayers for Camp MiVoden. Most camps were full or almost full. Summer
camp is winding down. Thank you to all who have been praying for Camp MiVoden. Please
continue in prayer for our campers who have made a decision to follow Jesus!

UCC Club Ministries Presents New Website Focused on Activities for Kids

Looking for a way to serve your friends and neighbors while keeping your “Social Distance”?
UCC Club Ministries has developed a web site for sharing. www.ActivityOutpost.com is a hub
of activities, ideas, encouragement, and resources for parents who are adjusting to having their
kids at home all the time. This site is targeting your neighbors but Adventists are welcome!
Share on your social media platforms and partner with us to serve families in your community.
https://l.uccsda.org/AGinstructionsSpanish

READ THE LATEST NORTHWEST ADVENTIST NEWS at www.gleanernow.com
Subscribe to GLEANERWEEKLY, the Northwest’s weekly eNewsletter, at
http://www.gleanerweekly.com

Page 9 of 13


https://secure.rec1.com/WA/walla_walla/catalog/index?filter=dGFiJTVCNjU5JTVEPTEmc2VhcmNoPQ==
http://www.uccsda.org/#prayer
http://www.uccsda.org/campmeeting
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=93a0ead617&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.activityoutpost.com/
https://l.uccsda.org/AGinstructionsSpanish
http://www.gleanernow.com/
http://www.gleanerweekly.com/

North Pacific Union Conference

Oregon Conference
e  Motorcycle Camp Meeting, August 21-23, 2020: Pastor Tim Journey - Find Out More

Attend the North Idaho Camp Meeting

The Sandpoint Seventh-day Adventist Church invites you to the North Idaho camp meeting. The
theme is "Now is the Time" with Pastor Pavel Goia. This event is August 7-8, 2020 at 2235 Pine
St., Sandpoint, ID. See the link below for more information. Pavel Goia is a man of great faith
and many answered prayers. You will be blessed by the powerful messages. More Information

Native American Camp Meeting
Native Ministries Camp Meeting in Wapato All Nations SDA Church has been postponed until
the same weekend next year (2021). September 17, 18, 2021.

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY

Do you struggle to explain your convictions about Sabbath or labor unions to your employer?
Are you being asked to work on Sabbath? The Northwest Religious Liberty Association can
help. Call Greg Hamilton and Rhonda Bolton at 360/857-7040.

PRAY ONE MISSION is a North American Division initiative calling us to focused prayer for
people who need Jesus. Do you know of one or two such people? As you pray for these
individuals, please consider sending them a subscription to Signs of the Times® at 800/545-2449.
Prayer and the printed page are great teammates and proven soul winners.
http://www.signstimes.com/?p=issue

MISSION 360° MAGAZINE Several publications, such as Mission Post and Frontline have
merged and expanded to create a new official mission magazine of the Seventh-day Adventist
church called Mission 360°. It will be published quarterly and you can sign up for an online
version at Mission360Mag.org.

Job Network

Looking for a position? Looking to Hire? Please let us know so we can assist in getting the word out!

Positions Available in UCC

UCC is now hiring the following positions. If you know anyone who may be interested in one of
these positions, please direct them to the website for a full job description and the application
process or have them contact the HR Department
https://sp.uccsda.org/English/HR/Pages/Job-Openings.aspx

Job Opportunities in the Oregon Conference
Looking for work in the Oregon Conference? Check the following for job postings:
www.oregonconference.org/employment-home

Job Opportunities at Walla Walla University
Looking for work at the University? Check the following for job postings:
https://www.wallawalla.edu/resources/human-resources-payroll/
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Prayer Teme ~ Clercoticng People ~ “Pray for one ancther.”
We are inviting you to pray for members and friends of our church family each day. Please
keep this in a place that will make it easy for you to remember to pray for one another.
“... we do not make requests of You because we are righteous, but because of Your great

mercy. O Lord listen! O Lord forgive! O Lord hear and act!”
(Daniel 9:18 & 19. NIV)

Anonymous:
Do you have an anonymous prayer request? Please state it via email to the church office.

We will share it here anonymously for the body to provide prayer support!

Requests: - What are your prayer requests?
Prayers for all of our Health Care providers in our fellowship that they may be protected
from infection from COVID-19
Seth A., Evon A, Kristy B., Jen B., Rachel B., Cal B., Jamie C., Stephanie C., Jen D., Guy E.,
Rhonda E., Gay F., Rod F., Debbie H., Daniel H., Dr. Gilly I., Tammy J., Susan M., Julie S.,
Toby S., Nancy R., Carolynn V., Sherry W.,

Prayers for our families as they plan for the education of their children this fall during this

season of COVID viral concerns.

Prayers for our Seventh-day Adventist Schools, Faculty and staff as they work to provide the
highest level of education they can through the best methods available to them and the students
they serve!

Vivianne L — Prayers for her son-in-law, law enforcement in these troubled times.

Saul R. — Prayers for protection in performing his job.

Seth A. — Prayers as he works to complete his Master’s Degree and keep up with life as a dad!
Jeff W. — Healing and adapting during his stroke recovery
Asher P. — Continued health and comfort in his treatment for Aplastic Anemia
Prayers for Asher and his family during this long period of treatment!

Heidi E. - Prayers for healing through her continued physical therapy and a recent job loss.
Arriola Family — Special Prayers for Marlien’s family as they grieve the loss of their loved one.
For Harry — an extra measure of strength in serving the needs of his family. Harry & Brittney —
special prayers for trust and to fully lean on God. (Marlien’s request) prayers for each of her
children and for Baby Adler - kidney surgery delayed, healing and walking with God
Holly J. - Prayers as she heals and gains strength
Debbie P — for health, healing & strength, it is harder to get around
Debbie S — continued health, healing & strength
Mary Jane S. — Having some health issues, praying for good balance.

“D” Underwood - continued prayers for daughter
Prayers for our elder population that look forward to Social Interaction and Physical Therapy
types of activities where they can once again interact with people.

Megan E.’s - continued prayers for her parents
Tami J. - Continued unspoken prayers
Hope Awakens Evangelism — That it continues to bear fruits of the spirit
In Military Service - Continual Prayer for those serving
Diane U. — Grandson in the Marines
Evon A.’s daughter; Anna Harris

Praises:
What gift causes you to praise the name of God our Heavenly Father today? We know you are being blessed so
please, share your praises to God here so others can see the real life ways that God’s people praise His name!
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Classified Ads, Services & Needs

Are you in a service industry? Would you like your church family to be aware of what services you can provide? Please consider placing an ad
in this space. At this time, to place an advertisement here will not cost any money. It should only be basic text with no illustrations or photos. To
add graphics may or may not be possible based on time and graphic software available. Thank you, Office Manager.

Submit your service ads to the following email address: office@eastgateadventist.church Weekly Deadline: Items must be received prior to
8:00am Wednesday mornings.

Thank you for your positive feedback and comments. Sincerely, Eastgate SDA Office Manager

Need Electrical Work Done? Power Solutions Electric

Casey Werner and Trent Fowler may be your solution to your electric wiring and repair projects.
Contact Heidi or Tara at pselectricOl@gmail.com or 509-540-2656. It’s always good to know
your electrician!

REALTOR: Thinking about buying or selling your home? Want a Christian Realtor to be your
advocate and guide? Let me serve you with the best resources and service in the business. Call
or text Sarah Bergman at John L. Scott, Walla Walla at 509-240-6826 or reach me by email at
shergman@johnlscott.com for a no-obligation consultation and market analysis. | look forward
to hearing from you.

PC SAVVY Computer Repair - Arron Pleier, www.pcsavvycr.com or
miltonfreewater@pcsavvycr.com 509-593-0492

PC Savvy Computer Repair - $50 Computer Repair

We service Windows and Apple devices, laptops and Desktops, smartphones and tablets

iPhone Screen Repair starting at $80 Virus removal from all devices - $50
Smartphone Spam call stopping - $10 Computer building and Upgrades
Ink and toner for printers starting at $25 for a set of ink And many more services

Call us and leave a message or text us — We will get back to you as soon as possible

*** Walla Walla University Needs Power Plant Operator ***

WWU has an open position for a power plant operator in the facility services department and are
having a challenging time finding applicants. With people losing jobs right now, do you know of
someone who may be interested? Would you be willing to pass this on to others who might be
interested? Here’s the link to the job description page and a high-level summary of the role:
https://www.wallawalla.edu/resources/human-resources-payroll/staff-employment/

ICustomized Face Mask with custom messages on your face maskl

As seen on a face mask here at church: “Faith Over Fear”

Custom made by Sierra. Call 509-378-8680. She customizes fabric beyond face masks. Call for
pricing.
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Adult Sabbath School Crossword Puzzle

The answer key will be posted next week. ©

Adult Sabbath School - 3rd Quarter (2020)

Lesson 6, August 1 - 7: "No limits to what we can do for God'
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ACROSS DOWN

3 the type of gift that always comes from 1 aspecial gift that God has given to a

God chosen few in the church
4 those who were placed in charge of the 2 what we must do with the Holy Spirit as
house when the owner left followers of Jesus
6 those that we have naturally that can be 3 differences in these things could help
used to serve God make the church stronger
8 the type of church that we would have if § how must our hearts be of self and pride
members work together in order to properly serve Him
11 instruction to ministers and missionaries 7 that which God gives to all those who
(1892) (SDA Civics) believe in Him
13 things we often take for granted on our 9 things that are matched with our talents
bodies 10 that which the Holy Spirit brings to
15 God does not choose people with a lot of people's mind (Last Week)
this 12 he decided how much each servant

would be able to care for
14 the servant that decided not to take
advantage of the talent given to him
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